
 
 

 
 

 
 
DATE:  January 16, 2025 
 
TO:  All Office Staff  
 
FROM:  Culinary Health Fund 
  
RE: Billing Update: Change to CPT Codes for Telehealth Services 

 
 
Effective January 1, 2025, there have been new codes implemented by the American Medical 
Association (AMA) for Telehealth services. 
 
The previous codes required by the Culinary Health Fund for telehealth services (CPT codes 99421-
99443) have been deleted and replaced with codes 98000-98015. 
 
Please use codes 98000-98015 and POS code 02 or 10 going forward. The reimbursement for telehealth 
services remains at $30.00. 
 
If you have any questions about this update, please contact Healthcare Services at 702-892-7313, option 
2 or  healthcareservices@culinaryhealthfund.org.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Culinary Health Fund 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 107 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 733-9938 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 
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